Harvest Drive Closed
May 23 - late July
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The Missouri Department of Transportation is closing a section of
Harvest Drive on May 23, 2011 to construct the outer road for the new
Route 364 upgrade. The roadway will reopen to traffic by late July. To
detour around the closure, or to get to the businesses along the
closed section of Harvest Drive, use Central School Road, St. Peters

Howell, Toelle Road and Harvest Road.
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